

Hayes Primary School

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 71 O





































Dear Year 6 Parents,

Re Films in Year 6

Throughout the year, there are some occasions where we would like to show the children PG films. This may be a film of a book we are studying, a documentary about a particular topic or a film during the Christmas party etc. To avoid writing to you each time this occurs, we would like to obtain your permission to watch PG films as a year group.

This academic year, we will be reading the book 'Private Peaceful' by Michael Morpurgo which has also been made into a film. The film has a rating of 12 and therefore we need parental permission to show this. The children are only a year or so below the age certificate and we feel there is a real educational purpose to this as it will help inspire the children's writing and improve the children's understanding of WW1.

Please contact us if you do **not** give permission for your child to watch PG films or to watch Private Peaceful (12 rating). If we do not hear from you, we will assume you are happy for them to watch these films with the year group.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Many thanks,

Miss Wilcox, Mrs Moreton, Miss Thornley and Mr Sieber **The Year 6 Team**

